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STATEMENT FROM LOCAL LEADERS REGARDING MEETING WITH FOXCONN 
CHAIRMAN TERRY GOU	

 	
Mount Pleasant, Wis. – May 2, 2019 – The following statement was issued today by 
Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave, Village of Mount Pleasant President 
David DeGroot and RCEDC Executive Director Jenny Trick regarding their joint meeting 
with Foxconn Chairman Terry Gou:	
 	

“Today was another great opportunity to meet face-to-face with Foxconn 
leadership and discuss the Village of Mount Pleasant project. We covered many 
topics, including Foxconn’s, and the Chairman’s, ongoing commitment to 
investing in Racine County. We continue to be encouraged by the progress we 
are seeing on the site and the continued dialogue between Foxconn leadership 
and state and local officials.”	
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